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22 May 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
End of Term 5 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to wish all our families a very happy and healthy half term 
break. 
 
A reminder that our school will be closed during half term for the following reasons: 
 
• Fire alarm checks 

• Intruder alarm checks 

• Emergency lighting checks 
 
School will remain open from 1st June to 5th June for our most vulnerable pupils and children of 
critical key workers. 
 
From the 1st June and in line with new government guidelines, please ensure, where possible, your 
child wears clean school uniform each day. 
 
Please ensure that you refer to the letter on our website dated 19th May outlining the arrangements 
for next term, including beginning and end of day procedures. 
 
We will be writing to all parents/carers during the first week in term 6 with further information 
regarding the school’s phased re-opening for additional pupils in-line with the government update on 
28 May 2020. 
 
If you have any immediate or significant concerns during half term, please call the school mobile on 
07940 119 559 which will be available from 26th – 29th May between the hours of 8am – 6pm.  
Alternatively, please call 03000 411111. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 

Mrs A Birch   Miss M Jones 
Executive Headteacher Head of School 
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